
Good Evening Deer Lake Association Members,

The purpose for this email is to notify the Association that the Minutes
for the October 2022 Association Meeting have been posted in their
final form and the March 2023 Association Minutes have been posted
in their draft form to the Deer Lake website for your reading pleasure.
As a reminder, the Association minutes can be found at https://deer-
lake.net/ under "Documents-Information" and then "Association
Meeting Minutes." Please note that an Addendum has been added to
the March 2023 Association Minutes clarifying the application of the
Aquacide product that the Association approved to be used for weed
control this summer.

The Board has conducted its first meeting of the fiscal year (April 1,
2023 to March 31, 2024) this evening and has selected positions for
the five board members. For the Association's awareness, the five
Board positions will be filled by the following individuals:

President: Glen Flanders
Vice-President: Steve Holbrook
Secretary: Krystal Rodriguez
Treasurer: Robert Starkey
Member-at-Large: John Bailey

Thank you to Steve Holbrook for agreeing to join the Board this year.
Thank you to Robert Starkey and John Bailey for agreeing to serve on
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the Board again. As reflected in the March 2023 Association Minutes, I
have agreed to stay on the Board for an additional year to fill the
vacancy from last year. Both Glen's term and my term will be up in
March 2024. The Deer Lake website will be updated in the coming
days with this year's Board member names, positions and contact
information so that the Association Members can contact us should
the need arise.

As we all know there has been an abundance of snow at Deer Lake
this winter and we are all hopeful that this will fill the lake to a
reasonable level for our summer enjoyment. At the March 2023 Spring
Meeting, the Association approved the Board to make plans to stock
the lake this year with fish. Be advised, the 2023 Fishing Permit Order
Forms are being mailed out to lot owners this week - keep an eye out
for this in your mail! Be sure to have your fishing permit order
returned to the Board by April 30, 2023. The revenue collected
from the fishing permit sales will dictate the amount of fish to be
ordered in early May.

Lastly, for those Association members that have lost a family member
and would like their name to be displayed on the Deer Lake Memorial
Board please provide the name of the individual (as you would like it
written on their plaque) and their date of passing to the Secretary,
Krystal Rodriguez (krys.rodriguez13@gmail.com). The Board will work
together to get the plaques made and installed this summer.

If you have any questions regarding this email or any other topics
don't hesitate to contact me or any of the DLA Board Members.

Thank You,
Krystal Rodriguez
Secretary


